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Happy Friday everyone! 

 

Beach Week 2025 was a great success! Our children have had the best time making memories with their 

friends. We Are now fast approaching the end of term when we will be saying goodbye and good luck 

to so many of our friends. This is a very busy time of year so here are a few reminders to keep you all 

informed. 

 

Library Books 

Please return all library books as soon as possible.  Our children have loved borrowing books this year.  

Sadly, many of our books have been lost or damaged.  If you are feeling generous, we would be so 

grateful for donations of books to restock our library so that our children can continue to nurture their 

love of books.   

 

Urgent: Payments for Wraparound Provision  

All accounts will need to be settled in full before children graduate to avoid a debt with the school.  

 

We have unpaid invoices from April.  If you are having difficulty paying, please contact Joanne Jones 

immediately to discuss a payment plan so that you do not build up a debt with the school.   

 

Please log into your i-Pal account to ensure that you are fully up to date with payments.  Thank you.  

 

Sun safety  

We will be outdoors a lot until the end of term. 

• Please apply sun lotion every morning before school to exposed areas of your child’s skin (face, 

neck, arms and legs.  Our staff will re-apply sun cream later in the day to keep protection levels 

topped up.  

• Children need a sun hat that can be kept in school.  Please label your child’s sun hat clearly with 

their name and class. 

Parent meetings  

Parent meetings will take place next week as follows: 

 

Rowan Class – Miss Tinsley     Tuesday 8th July 

Birch Class – Miss Wilson     Wednesday 9th July 

Hazel Class – Mrs Thompson / Miss Ryan  Thursday 10th July & Friday 11th July 

Nurture Base -  Miss Jordan    Please arrange a time with room staff 

 

Staff will try their best to keep to their schedule but please be aware that appointments can run behind.  

If you miss you call, staff will call you back. 

 

NELI Preschool 

Our book next week is “Nothing Can Frighten A Bear”. Children will be learning the Special Words: 

• Frightened 

• Deep 

• Stuck 

• Wriggle  

You can find further information to support your child’s learning at home by visiting our website.  On the 

landing page, scroll down and click on the tile “NELI Preschool” to find the parents’ information leaflet 

about the book. 

 



        

 

 

 

Graduation   

Please note your child’s class and find the time for their graduation below:  

 

Class Date Time 

Nurture Base Wednesday 16th July  Please speak to staff for details  

Hazel Class Thursday 17th July  9.30am – 10.30am 

Rowan Class Thursday 17th July 11.30am – 1.00pm 

Birch Class Thursday 17th July 11.30am – 1.00pm 

 

Owing to the large numbers and limited capacity, we will need to limit places at these events to 2 adults 

per child. 

 

As has been the case in previous years, children will only attend school for their own graduation and 

parents/carers stay with them. All children and families attend graduation, both leavers and returners. 

 

Children wear full school uniform for their graduation.  Graduation is an outdoor event.  Please be aware 

that in the even of rain, the event will still go ahead.  Parents might want to by a poncho or similar 

clothing just in case, as umbrellas will restrict the view of the children. 

 

Attendance and Timekeeping 

Please ring the school office and let Joanne Jones know that they won’t be in on the first day of absence. 

As a maintained nursery school, we follow the safeguarding procedures and policies of Liverpool City 

Council.  Any unexplained absence will be followed up as a safeguarding concern. 

 

Names on all belongings / lost property basket 

Please ensure that all belongings are clearly labelled with your child’s name and class. This includes 

accessories such as sun hats.  There is a lost property basket in the foyer where staff place any items 

found without a name. 

 

Dates for your diary  

Wednesday 16th July   Graduation Day for Nurture Base children 

Thursday 17th July   Graduation Day for Birch, Hazel and Rowan class children  

Friday 18th July   Last Day of School (all children attend school 8.30am – 11.30am) 

 

As ever, a huge thank you from all of the team for your ongoing support for our school. 
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